Northstar Chevelle Club March 20th, 2021 Meeting Minutes

The March 20th, 2021, Northstar Chevelle Club meeting was held prior to a tour of the Commemorative Air Museum in S. St. Paul. Eighteen members were present, and President Hank Millette called the meeting to order at 9:37 A.M.

The balance in the checking account was \$2,771, a \$102 decrease from the December balance. The decrease was attributable to website and forum costs.

No issues were reported with the website or forum. Webmaster Steven Coozennoy is still looking into revamping the website and changing things to a Cloud-based format.

The 2021 meeting and event schedule will depend on COVID. As soon as we know more about various events, we will pass that information along. Potential cruises are being planned, along with tentative plans to attend Minnetonka Drive-In's 60th anniversary. All dates and times are yet to be determined. Street Machine Nationals has set dates of July 16th through July 18th, but registration is not yet open.

President Millette presented the commemorative Game Night 2020 "One Dot Short" T-shirt to Chris Staniec, and everyone laughed at Chris's expense one more time.

Business discussion ended, and the meeting was adjourned at 9:50 A.M.